
PACT Act Veterans Claims Clinic & VA Health Care Enrollment Fair 

(This message is being forwarded with edits from the VAMHCS Chief, Public & 
Community Relations) Please help the VAMHCS spread the word about the next PACT 
Act Veterans Claims Clinic & VA Health Care Enrollment Fair, which is being held on 
Wednesday, August 14, 2024, from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. at the Sollers Point 
Multipurpose Center in Dundalk, MD. For those that missed the Harford County 
Claims Clinic, and don’t mind the drive to Dundalk, this is a chance for a one-on-one 
review or claims initiation with a VA claims representative and/or a chance to sign up 
for VA Health Care.  

Below and attached are the flyer for the event, along with the link to the registration 
site. As a reminder, appointments are required for the PACT Act Veterans Claims Clinic 
& VA Health Care Enrollment Fair to prevent Veterans from having a long wait after 
they arrive. Appointments fill fast. 

If you cannot see the image below, please click here for details on this event. 

Scroll down for the event details – 

PACT Act Veterans Claims Clinic & VA Health Care Enrollment Fair - Dundalk • 
RSVPify 

https://www.va.gov/maryland-health-care/events/67956/
https://pactactdundalk.rsvpify.com/?securityToken=Xuccp4wy4Fz8MCd5cmMv8hPSQsGTy3Ly
https://pactactdundalk.rsvpify.com/?securityToken=Xuccp4wy4Fz8MCd5cmMv8hPSQsGTy3Ly
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